
■ 
ADC/2021-22/Misc. 

December 30, 2021 

Surveillance Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai 400 001 

Dear Madam, 

Kind Attention: Mr.Shivraj Chavan 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 -
Clarification on Price Movement 

Ref: Scrip Code: 523411 

This refers to your letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/IJ/2021-2022/1072 dated 29th December 
2021 seeking clarification from us regarding significant movement in the price of our 
security at BSE Limited in the recent past. 

In this connection we wish to state that apart from the disclosures already made to the 
Stock Exchange, we do not have any other information /announcement (including 
impending announcement) which in our opinion may have a bearing on the price 
behaviour in the scrip. 

Please note that the Company has been disclosing all relevant information to BSE Limited 
as and when it arises with a view to ensure that investors have latest relevant 
information. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For ADC India Communications Limited 

R.Ganesh

Company Secretary

AOC India Communications Limited 
CIN: L32209KA1988PLC009313 

Regd. Office & Factory: No. 10C, 2nd Phase, 1st Main, P.B. No. 5812, Peenya Industrial Area, 
Bangalore - 560 058. Tel : + 91 80 2839 6102 / 2839 6291, 
E-mail : support@adckcl.com, Website : www.adckcl.com


